                          Notice:
The Planning Commission Meeting for the Town of Charleston on November 30, 2021 has been cancelled.  The site plan approval for 2323 West 3000 South Charleston UT 84032 has been postponed until December 16, 2021. 

The Public Hearing scheduled for December 2, 2021 for Charleston Town on the Conditional Use Permit for 2323 West 3000 South has been cancelled for unforeseen issues. We will reschedule January 6, 2021.
